
                                                                                            Change in Timing 

Dear Parents 

 

School will resume classes in PHYSICAL mode from Monday, 15 January 2024. However, in view 

of the prevailing foggy conditions, a one-hour delay in the arrival and dispersal timings for students 

is being implemented. 

 

Effective immediately, students are required to report to school at 10:20 AM instead of regular 9:20 

AM. Additionally, the dispersal time will also be delayed by one hour. We kindly request your 

cooperation in ensuring that students adhere to these adjusted timings. 

 

The safety and well-being of our students are of utmost importance, and this decision has been made 

to ensure a secure and comfortable environment for everyone. We appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation during this time. 

 

With warm regards 
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